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Governor’s Message 

 

 Now that summer is behind us, we are in full swing with all of our 23A Lions Clubs.  

I personally will be visiting your club to discuss district projects and hopes for each 

individual club.  Please remember that we have two dynamite team members for the GMT 

(Global Membership Team) and GLT (Global Leadership Team).  They are GMT Linda 

Gustafson and GLT PDG Lyn Meyers.  Both are visiting clubs to help them grow and share 

ideas about growth and leadership.  

  This month on September 12, 2014 in Rocky Hill is the Veterans Stand Down from 

7am to 3pm.  Please try to visit this location and volunteer your time to help our veterans.  

Lions will be doing an eye screening as well as hearing test for those who served for our 

country.   Clubs should start setting up a project for the 100 million acts of kindness so we 

can surpass the target of 100 million service projects.   

 As your Governor, I am happy to report that the three Governors’ in Connecticut 

currently are working on developing of a Women and Family Symposium targeted for April 

11, 2015.  This will be located at Wesleyan University from 830am to 2pm.  We as Lions will 

provide information on the many topics that Lions currently serve the public in.  It is a 

great way to get Lions recognized for the many projects that they do within their own 

community.  Please keep this date on your calendar for volunteers to help.  

  I am a firm believer that the Lions are the best kept secret therefore, this event 

will be published in as many newspapers or ads that we can get our little hands on. 

Together we will be “Strengthen the Pride”. 

 Remember to ASK ONE – to come to visit or help out with your club.   

 For those clubs I have visited thank you for your hospitality and I applaud the 

great works that your club is doing for your community. 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

Kathy 

DG KathyLynn Patterson 
 


